
 
 
 

 

9 June 2016 
 
 
Steve Bayley CERTIFIED MAIL 
Project Specialist 91 7199 9991 7035 8419 6854 
City of Tracy Public Works 
560 Tracy Boulevard 
Tracy, CA 95376 
 
NOTICE OF TERMINATION; LOW THREAT GENERAL WASTE DISCHARGE 
REQUIREMENTS ORDER R5-2013-0074-100, CITY OF TRACY, LINCOLN PARK WELL 
REHABILITATION PROJECT; SAN JOAQUIN COUNTY 
 
On 3 May 2016 our office received a request from the City of Tracy (City) for termination of 
coverage for the Lincoln Park Well Rehabilitation Project under the Central Valley Regional 
Water Quality Control Board’s Low Threat General Order R5-2013-0074, which covered 
discharges to surface water associated with the rehabilitation of the City’s Lincoln Park Well.  
The City has completed the well rehabilitation and current operational discharges from the 
Lincoln Park Well are made to the City’s storm water system.  The operational discharges are 
covered under State Water Resources Control Board Order 2013-0001-DWQ (NPDES Permit 
No. CAG995001), Waste Discharge Requirements for Storm Water Discharges from Small 
Municipal Separate Storm Sewer Systems.  
 
Except for purposes of enforcement, coverage under Low Threat General Order 
R5-2013-0074-100 (WDID No. 5B39NP00060) is hereby terminated as of 3 May 2016 through 
this letter and invoicing will be modified accordingly.  Please note that you must still submit your 
last quarterly monitoring report required under the Low Threat General Order to the 
Compliance/Enforcement staff.  Failure to do so subjects you to mandatory minimum penalties 
or discretionary penalties.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Jim Marshall at (916) 464-4772 or 
James.Marshall@waterboards.ca.gov. 
 
 
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY ADAM LAPUTZ FOR  
 
Pamela C. Creedon 
Executive Officer 
 
 
cc: David Smith, U.S. EPA, Region IX, San Francisco (email only) 
 Phil Isorena, State Water Resources Control Board, Sacramento (email only) 
 


